
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 students are invited to attend Open Day from 9.15 – 

11.15 am. Year 5 students may also attend if individuals 

wish.  

There will be conducted tours of the school for the girls, a 

meeting in the Hall to learn what the school offers, morning 

tea and then activities under the guidance of the Year 11 

Peer Support Leaders. 

Students can be dropped off at the School Hall in Campbell 

Pde, Manly Vale by 9.15 am, and collected at 11.15 am from 

the front of the hall. 

For parents, the meeting in the Hall will be livestreamed to 
you from 10.00 – 11.00 am. 
The link to the livestream will be on the School Website from 
9.30 am. 
 
Open Evening will be only a recording of the livestream of the 
Open Day meeting, from 6.00 – 7.00 pm. 
 
We look forward to introducing you and your daughters to our 

amazing school. 

 

Mackellar Girls Campus 

Balgowlah Boys Campus 

Students are invited to attend Open Day from 9.15 – 

11.30 am.  

There will be conducted tours of the school, mini 

lessons in a range of subject areas, and a BBQ 

Students can be dropped off at the School Hall on 

Maretimo St Balgowlah, by 9.15 am, and collected 

from 11.30 am from the front of the hall. 

For parents, there will be a presentation from the 
principal at an Open Evening in the Hall on 
Wednesday 17th February from 6.00 to 7.00 pm. 
(Due to Covid health protocols, parents will need to 

reserve a seat, please contact the school on 

99494200) 

2021 Balgowlah Boys and 

Mackellar Girls Open Days 

and Evenings 

Open Day for both schools: Tuesday 16th 

February 2021 

Open Evening for both schools: Wednesday 17th 

February 2021 

 


